
OFFICIAL MINUTES FOR SPECIAL MEETING APRIL 2, 2013 
 
The Special meeting of the Kiowa County Commissioners was called to order at 10:30 a.m. by 
Chairman Richard Scott on April 2, 2013. Those attending were: 
 
   Richard Scott, Chairman of BOCC 
   William E. Koehler, Commissioner 
   Donald Oswald, Commissioner 
   Peggy Dunlap, Administrator 
 
Terry Koehn with Wagner Equipment Company presented the Commissioners with Sales agreements 
on 3 machines. Oswald made a motion, seconded by Koehler, to sign the agreements as presented.  
All Commissioners voted affirmative.   
 
The agreements are set up to pay a monthly fee so that money will be saved on interest per year. 
Each Commissioner signed their own agreement for the machine that will go specifically to their 
District. 
 
Koehn said that the Finance side of Wagner Equipment will be coming down in the next week or so to 
present the purchase agreement with financing numbers. He will try to get it set up for the April 9

th
 

meeting. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 


